
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Stephanie Bellino requested the following records: “to the numbers of students that are currently 

absent from in person learning due to quarantine from Covid 19. If this information is not 

available separated by quarantine it can be the total number of students who are absent from in 

person learning because of Covid-19. If you have a breakdown of student absences by school 

that would be great but otherwise I would take a total number as well.”   

 

This FOIA request was received April 13, 2021, and responded to on April 20, 2021. It took 

three District employees a total of 30 minutes ($15.50) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


